April 11", 2024
Dear Supporters, Family, and Friends,

We are so excited to see God working on our behalf on our
deputation. Each week, we get closer to our target goal. Our desire
is to be in Brazil by the month of September, and we are working
hard for that. We have been blessed with many meetings and
conferences. We've been to many different states and churches
and are blessed time and time again to meet Christians who are
faithfully serving the Lord and giving to missions.

Our journey has taken us to
Tennessee, Georgia, South
Carolina, North Carolina,
Delaware, and Pennsylvania.
It has been amazing to serve
the Lord alongside other churches. We have had the
privilege of preaching, singing, and playing instruments,
teaching in kids' classes and chapels, soul-winning, and
many other activities. Last week, we were thrilled to join a
church in assembling thousands of Johns and Romans for
Africa. Witnessing the dedication of the church members in
the assembly process was encouraging. We are excited
about the delivery of Scripture and our small part in
spreading the Word of God to those in need!

We are excited about our trip to Brazil in mid-April for my
brother Michael’'s wedding. He is marrying a wonderful Christian woman who was saved many
years ago in our church. While we can’t wait to be in Brazil permanently, we are also looking
forward to spending a week there to celebrate my
brother's wedding.

Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature.

Thank you so much for your precious prayers
for us. It is so encouraging to know that brothers and
sisters in Christ are praying for us all over America. We
could only do this with your participation. Thank you!

Joyfully in Christ,
Stephen and Abigail Barrett.
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